Parent version

Got questions about the Child Trust Fund?

If you’ve had a baby recently, you’ll have received a special voucher to open a Child Trust Fund (CTF) account for them. It’s a great way to save for your child’s future, so if you’re not sure what to do, don’t let it put you off – there’s lots of information available to help you. Try the CTF website: www.childtrustfund.gov.uk  Or, if you’d prefer to speak to someone on the phone, call the CTF  helpline on 0845 302 1470 (8am to 8pm, 7 days a week) – they can help if you’ve lost your child’s voucher, too.

